
From: Tony Niswender  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 6:07 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Shoshone National Forest Travel Management 
 

Dear Acting Supervisor, 

 

After reviewing the letter that the WSSA  has written on this 

matter, I believe that with the snow and the weather the area gets 

the OSV season should be open to cross country travel Nov 15- 

June 30. And on trail as snow permits. As for the tracked ATV's 

and side by sides should also be allowed with an OSV tags. 

 

Tony Niswender 




